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Lou Mansolillo

From: Joe P <electriciannow@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 2:19 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

To whom it may concern, 
        I am a licensed electrician (License B-014666) and a licensed electrical contractor (License A-005139). 
 
I have reviewed H-7015. It should be passed in its current form without amendments.  
 
Electrical work should NEVER be unlicensed work. A qualified licensed electrician protects people and property from 
electrical fires and electrocution.  
 
Thank you, 
Joseph Plouffe 
 


